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REPORT 2 - 2021 

To:  MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL 

 
The Planning and Development Committee presents its second report for 2021 and 

recommends: 

 

PDC-0010-2021 
1. That the report dated December 24, 2020, from the Commissioner of Planning and Building 

regarding the applications by City Park Homes to permit an 8 to 15 storey apartment 
building containing 242 units with 3 levels of underground parking and ground floor retail, 
under File OZ 20/018 W1, 1381 Lakeshore Road East, be received for information. 
 

2. That eight oral submissions be received. 
 
PDC-0011-2021 
1. That Council deem urban Metrics Inc.. qualified to perform the peer review and provide a 

written opinion of the Inclusionary Zoning municipal assessment report prepared by N. Barry 
Lyon Consultants (NBLC) on behalf of the City of Mississauga.  
 

2. That the report dated December 21, 2020, from the Commissioner of Planning and Building, 
titled “Confirmation of Consultant to conduct Peer Review of Inclusionary Zoning Municipal 
Assessment Report,” be provided to the Councils of the Town of Caledon and City of 
Brampton for information. 
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